

PRAIRIE HEIGHTS COMMUNITY SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 8, 2010 7:00 p.m.

High School Auditorium 0245S 1150E, LaGrange, IN

MINUTES

The Prairie Heights Community Schools Board of Education met in a special session on Monday, March 8, 2010. The meeting was held in the High School Auditorium. All members were in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by President Mike Howe at 7:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance and a reading of the Mission Statement.

Mr. Middleton made the following recommendation: Keep Milford Elementary open for the 2010-2011 school year serving grades K-2 with one section per grade level. Janet Grabill made the motion to approve the recommendation. Todd Perkins seconded the motion and approval was 5-0.

Mr. Middleton made a recommendation to non-renew the 2009-2010 Temporary Contracts of 1 Kindergarten Teacher, 1 Special Education Teacher, 1 Reduction Grant Teacher, .5 Middle School Science Teacher, and .5 Kindergarten Teacher. Todd Perkins made a motion to approve the recommendation. Mark Thrasher seconded the motion and approval was 4-1.

Mr. Middleton made a recommendation to Reduce the following position for 2010-2011: 1 Elementary Guidance Counselor, 1 High School Guidance Counselor, 1 Media Specialist, 3 General Elementary Teachers, 3.5 Interventionist, .5 Elementary Art Teacher, .5 Elementary Music Teacher, 2 Special Education Teachers at PHMS, 2 Sixth Grade Teachers, 1 MS AD/Formula One Teacher, and 1 P.E. Teacher at PHHS. Mark Thrasher made a motion to approve the recommendation. Janet Grabill seconded the motion and approval was 4-1.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

Executive Session - I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(9) to discuss job performance of an employee and I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2a) to discuss Collective bargaining adjourned at 8:50 p.m.